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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – MEPHISTOPHELES AND ROCKIN DEVIL 
 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – THURSDAY, 22 NOVEMBER 2012 

 

 

MEPHISTOPHELES 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mrs. H. Frew, has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following its last run at Morphettville Parks on Saturday, 26 June 2010, 

MEPHISTOPHELES has been spelling and underwent a throat operation to treat a condition.  

She advised the gelding is now back in work. 

 

 

 

ROCKIN DEVIL 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mrs. H. Frew, has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following its run at Murray Bridge on Wednesday, 14 November 2012, ROCKIN 

DEVIL underwent a minor throat procedure.   She stated the gelding had not missed any work 

since the procedure. 
 

 

 

 

G.M. LOCH 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

22 November 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


